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Weekly News – 6th July 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

This week, Year 3 have been writing the introduction and 

conclusion for their letter to Theresa May about whether zoos 

should be open or not. We have edited our work using 

dictionaries and thesauruses. We have tried hard to include 

persuasive language. 

In Maths, we have continued our work on time. We have 

focused on time to the nearest minute and converting 

between digital and analogue clocks.  

On Tuesday, we took part in the Country Dance Festival at 

Kingsmeadow.  All our hard work really paid off and we 

thoroughly enjoyed the morning! 

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend. 

The Year 3 Children  
 

Homework Reminder 

Maths:  

Next week, we will be revising our understanding of shape 

properties. Please complete pages 39 and 40 to remind 

yourselves of the shapes! 

Spelling:  

Please learn week 11 spellings for dictation on Friday 13th July.  

Reading:   

Please continue to listen to your child read and encourage 

them to write comments in their diaries.  

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Friday 13th July 

Class change over day 

 

Announcements 

Children need to learn their 

times tables for a Badge test on 

Friday 13th July. 

We have sent the children home 

with their Literacy’s books (Elm 

and Rowan) so that they can 

share their learning with you at 

home. Please take great care 

with the books! 

Please return the books on 

Monday 9th July. 

Unfortunately, Beech class have 

still not returned all their maths 

class books so we will be sending 

their English books home at a 

later date.  

 

 

 

 


